

## **Cedarbank School**

**HEADTEACHER: Ms Ann M. O'Hagan** 

Ladywell East Livingston EH54 6DR

Tel: 01506 442172

e-mail: cedarbank@westlothian.org.uk

To all Parent / Carers of pupils in S3 and S4

8<sup>th</sup> February 2018

Dear Parent / Carer,

You will be aware that this time of year marks a very important stage in your son/daughter's education with us here at Cedarbank School as we work with our pupils and their families to plan their educational experiences in S4 and S5. Meetings have already taken place between the Senior Leadership Teams at Cedarbank School and Deans Community High School to plan for the learning pathways which our pupils will follow in S4 and S5.

Over the next couple of weeks I will be working closely with my Senior Leadership Team to plan the transition programme which our S3 pupils will take part in to help prepare them for S4. In addition, we will be putting together course choice information which will be issued to all pupils in S3 and S4. It is anticipated that this information will be issued to pupils and their parents/carers the week beginning the 26th February. I will send a Group Call to all parents/carers on the day the pupils receive their Senior Phase packs.

Yours faithfully,

Ms A. M. O'Hagan Head Teacher







